
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

THE CITY OF STEUBENVILLE 
 

STREET DEPARTMENT 
 
  
115 South Third Street       PHONE:  740-283-6000 Ext. 3100 
Steubenville, OH 43952       FAX:  740-283-6038 

EMAIL:  street@cityofsteubenville.us  
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
TO: Herald-Star Newspaper 

Wheeling Intelligencer Newspaper 
FROGGY/WSTV Radio News Room 
The River 106.3, WCDK-FM Radio News Room 
WEIR Radio News Room 
WTOV 9 News Room 
WTRF 7 News Room 
 
Ambulance Service 
Jefferson County E911 Center 
Jefferson County Sheriff 
Ohio State Highway Patrol 
Steubenville City Health Department 
Steubenville City Fire Department 
Steubenville City Police Department 
Trinity Health Systems Public Relations 

Steubenville Post Office 
Steel Valley Regional Transit 
Bishop Mussio Junior High School 
Bishop Mussio Elementary School 
Indian Creek Schools 
Jefferson County Board of DD 
Steubenville Catholic Central High School 
Steubenville City Schools 
 
Jefferson County Engineer 
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Steubenville City Manager 
Steubenville City Engineer 
Steubenville Wastewater Treatment Plant 
Steubenville Water Filtration Plant 
Steubenville Utility Office 

 
 
FROM:  Robert Baird, Superintendent 
   
 
DATE:  August 31, 2020 
 
 
SUBJECT: John Scott Highway – Temporary Road Closure 
 
 
 
 
STEUBENVILLE – On Tuesday, September 1, 2020 and Wednesday, September 2, 2020 
John Scott Highway between Mall Drive and Lauretta Boulevard will be closed to through 
traffic from 7:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 
 
No detour will be posted. Motorists are advised to be alert for changing traffic patterns and 
proceed with caution in the area of work. No delays are expected. 
 
The temporary road closure is necessary for crews to perform maintenance and repair to 
the asphalt pavement. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


